
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

THIRD-PARTY COMMENTS INVITED FOR                                                       
CCNE ACCREDITATION PROCESS 

 

The RN-BSN program at Homestead Schools, Inc. has scheduled an 

accreditation review with the Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education 

(CCNE) on February 3-5, 2020. Within the CCNE accreditation process, 

there is opportunity for program constituents and other interested parties to 

mailto:thirdpartycomments@ccneaccreditation.org

